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17th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very much looking forward to our Summer celebration on Friday (21st June!) 
Those of you who were able to join us last year will remember what a fabulous event 
this was! We hope that many of you will be able to join us after school on the 21st from 
3.30pm to enjoy the fun!   
 
To allow staff time to get set up and to their stalls at the end of the day, collection will 
be as normal at 3.15pm. Once all the children are dismissed, we will close the gates 
briefly to enable final preparations to be made. We will then reopen the gates at 
approximately 3.30pm to welcome parents and children back into school and officially 
start the fayre! If parents can collect promptly on this day it would be appreciated.  
 
This year, we are welcoming a number of community organisations who will be available 
to offer advice and support during the fayre and we are also hoping to be joined by a 
Police car, fire engine and ambulance! Understandably, if there is an incident, they may 
not be able to attend. 
 
Please invite families and friends – this is a community event and we would like to 
welcome as many people as possible to join in the fun!  
 
Raffle tickets are on sale via the Gateway app and tickets will also be on sale at the fayre. 
Winning tickets will be drawn at the end of the fayre.  
 
Let’s hope the sun shines for us on Friday!  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher          
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